
	
Covid-19	Policies	for	Playhouse	on	Park	and	Playhouse	Theatre	Academy	

	
Playhouse	Theatre	Group,	Inc.	is	a	fully	vaccinated	company.	We	will	continue	to	require	all	employees,	
independent	contractors,	and	volunteers	to	be	vaccinated.		
	
We	are	committed	to	the	safety	of	our	staff,	volunteers,	creative	teams	and	patrons.	We	will	reevaluate	
this	policy	on	a	regular	basis	and	revise	as	needed.	Please	visit	www.PlayhouseTheatreGroup.org,	call	
860-523-5900	x	10	or	email	info@PlayhouseTheatreGroup.org	for	up-to-date	information.			
	
All	policies	are	subject	to	change.		
	
Playhouse	on	Park:		
	
Applicable	for	all	performances	and	special	events	at	Playhouse	on	Park.		
As	of	April	1,	2022,	we	will	no	longer	require	proof	of	vaccination	/	proof	of	a	negative	Covid-19	test	in	
order	to	gain	entry	to	Playhouse	on	Park.	Face	masks	will	no	longer	be	required.		
	
Masks	are	strongly	encouraged;	especially	for	those	who	are	unvaccinated.			
	
Concessions	will	reopen	on	April	1st.	BYOB	for	Comedy	Nights,	Mama	D’s	and	other	designated	events	
will	be	reinstated.			
	
Playhouse	Theatre	Academy:			
	
PTA	will	follow	the	current	Covid-19	policies	based	on	the	Public	School	system	of	the	school	districts	in	
the	town	we	are	teaching.	Effective	April	1st,	both	Hartford	Public	Schools	and	Simsbury	Public	Schools	
are	“masks	optional”.	Students	who	do	not	feel	well	will	be	encouraged	to	stay	home.	Temperature	
checks	will	continue	for	the	foreseeable	future.	


